
 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 2018 

Canon John and Fr Thaddeus cordially invite you to make Christmas                                   

a very special Parish Day. 

Come and have LUNCH on 25th December at 1pm and spend the day with the Clergy 

and other parishioners, rather than being on your own.                                                         

You will receive a warm welcome and have lots of fun. 

To help Rehana Edun-Noys and her team to plan the day, please return this slip to the 

Presbytery as soon as possible. We will contact you with further details. 

 

Name ……………………………………………… 

Email address ……………………………………… 

Tel No……………………………………................. 

Address ………………………………………….... 

……………………...…….   Postcode …………… 

󠆩 I would like to come to the Christmas Lunch 

󠆩 I will / will not need transport (Wimbledon/Raynes Park area only) 

 

Volunteer help needed as follows: 

O   I would like to help on Christmas Eve / Christmas Day   

O   I can offer transport on Christmas Morning / Afternoon /Both 

O   I would like to provide food / drink / gifts / music / help in any other way 

O   I am unable to help. Please find £ ………… as a donation towards the cost. 

Bookings/details from the Presbytery Reception 020 8946 0305. 

 

Make this Christmas a special one! 

  

  

  


